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October 19, 2022 
 
Lake Elmo Creative Office Gardens Association 
Attn: Jamie Junker 
11550 Stillwater Blvd N 
Lake Elmo, MN 55042 
 
Extension for Repair, Replacement or Discontinued Use of Septic System 
  
The Department of Public Health and Environment has received your request for an extension to repair, 
replace, or discontinue the use of the onsite septic system (SSTS) located at 11550 Stillwater Blvd N, Lake 
Elmo. 
 
The Department has used the following information in making a determination on your request: 
 

1. A September 26, 2022, email from the City of Lake Elmo stated that municipal sewer 
services have physically been installed at the property and the property can connect to 
the sewer main after it has been tested. 
  

Given the above information and the authority granted by Washington County Ordinance #206, the 
Department of Public Health and Environment agrees with your request to extend the time frame to 
replace, repair or discontinue use of the onsite SSTS until December 29, 2023. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Tyler Dale at 651-430-6741 or 
Tyler.Dale@co.washington.mn.us. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Senior Environmental Specialist 
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